
 
                 

 
 

Graduation Activities- Parents who are interested in volunteering to help organize 2022 graduation activities, please 
contact obh.pac.chair@gmail.com.  
For more information about Oak Bay High PAC, visit https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/oak-bay-high-school-pac/ 
 

FACE MASKS—Please encourage your student to bring their own face masks to school, which are still mandatory indoors. This past 

week there has been influx in students coming to the office, requesting masks as they do not have their own.  

 

 

        

         NO SORT BOTTLE DRIVE 2022 

WHO? Oak Bay Rotary Club 
WHY? Fundraiser: JACK WALLACE MEMORIAL TRACK: A campaign to resurface the track at Oak Bay 
WHEN? TOMORROW Saturday, March 5  & Saturday, April 2nd  

WHERE? Oak Bay High School Back Parking Lot off of Cranmore Road 
WHAT TIME?   Rain or Shine: 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
THANK YOU Oak Bay Rotary Club for helping us to achieve our goal of resurfacing the track at Oak Bay High. 

For information on bottles accepted: https://bottledepot.ca/charity-donation-bin-keep-it-local/ 
 
From the Project Committee raising funds for: ‘Keeping our Community on Track”                          

                         
                                          

 
 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Mar 7-11th, 2022 

 

Mar 3-12th The Little Mermaid Theatre Production 

Mar 5th   No Sort Bottle Drive—10:000am-1:00pm 

Mar 7-13th Mini Med School Registration 

Mar 8th  Water is Life Info Session @ lunch 

Mar 12/13th Annual Compost Fundraiser 

Mar 18th  Last day of school before Spring Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:obh.pac.chair@gmail.com
https://oakbay.sd61.bc.ca/parent-info/oak-bay-high-school-pac/
https://bottledepot.ca/charity-donation-bin-keep-it-local/


                              Sports News  
 

Jr Girls BasketBall - is currently competing in the Provincial Championships.  After coming into the tournament ranked #22, they 
upset #11 ranked Heritage Woods in the first round led by player of the game Eden Henderson.  Following a close second round 
loss, they can still finish as high as 9th.  
Jr Boys BasketBall – wrapped up their season with a 4th place finish at the Provincial Championships in Langley, their highest finish 
since 2006.  Two players, Finnley Lillis and Toren Franklin were named Tournament all-stars. 
Sr Boys BasketBall – won the Island Championship and qualified for a spot in the provincial championships next week.  Thomas 
Beames and Kiran Chadwick-Rupp were named tournament all-stars while Griffin Arnatt was named tournament MVP.  Coach Chris 
Franklin extended his record to 7 consecutive Island Championships. 
Ski & Snowboard – The Ski and Snowboard team finished up their season with a record high finish at the Provincial Championships 
in Golden BC.  The trip was highlighted with an amazing silver medal finish for Jeff Trumble in the Terrain GS Snowboard event, the 
highest individual finish for an Oak Bay athlete ever! 

Spring season tryouts and practices are underway for many teams, including Boys and Girls Rugby, Girls Soccer, Ultimate Frisbee, 
Track and Field, Golf, Badminton and Tennis. 

           

 

   

     



 

Oak Bay Musical Theatre PROUDLY presents: 

 

 

             

 



 

                                                          

                                                                         
 
Oak Bay High School Presents The 21st Annual Garden Compost Sale fundraiser as a means to provide a service to the community, 
while raising money for upcoming band and athletics tours. We are selling a high quality mix of yard compost and cow manure 
which has been well ground and aged and will be sourced locally to help Island businesses. All orders will be delivered to your home 
by March 13th. The cost is $9 per bag or $40 for five bags, delivery included. Payment is due at the time of order. Please make 
cheques payable to Oak Bay Secondary School. Your order form has the name of the student you are dealing with. Should there be 
any difficulty with your order we ask that you contact the student directly. If you would like to make an order and have not yet been 
contacted by a student, please contact president@oakbayband.com 

                                                                                                                                                                 
                                                                               

 

 March 2022 

 Healthy Habits 

As a parent of a teen, you are beginning to see your child become an adult. These are critical years that 
will affect both their current  

and future health. Being physically active, eating right, managing stress and getting enough sleep all 
improve your teen's mental well-being. 
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